
TOWN COUNCIL 

STAFF REPORT 
Executive Department 
 

 

 

MEETING DATE: June 10, 2025 

PROJECT: 
Consideration of the Renewal of an Agreement between the Town and 
The Law Office of Darrell Thomas Johnson, Jr., LLC for Prosecutorial 
Services 

PROJECT MANAGER: Felicia Roth, Director of Compliance and Contracts 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends exercise of the second renewal term of this 
agreement.  

 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION: In 2022, Town staff publicly published a solicitation for 
prosecutorial services for the Bluffton Municipal Court.  The Law Office of Darrell Thomas 
Johnson, Jr., LLC provided the best value proposal, and they were put under a one-year contract 
with four (4) one-year options to renew.  The agreement was renewed for FY2024 and FY2025.  
This renewal would therefore represent the renewal for the third year.  

 

NEXT STEPS: Authorizing the Town Manager to sign the renewal agreement with The Law Office 

of Darrell Thomas Johnson, Jr., LLC.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. 2022-46, Amendment 2 

2. Resolution 

3. Motion  


